
2023-2024 Give Our Schools a Hand- Teacher 
Appreciation Blitz
Once again, congratulations on being selected as a Teacher of the Year for the Cobb County School 
District or Marietta City Schools. It is truly an honor celebrating your outstanding achievements, and we are 
thrilled to continue the celebration with our Teacher of the Year Appreciation Blitz.

This Teacher of the Year (TOTY) Blitz is a special opportunity for our entire community to come together 
and express gratitude and admiration for the incredible educators who leave a lasting impact on the lives of 
our students.

To ensure this celebration is uniquely meaningful to you, we invite you to complete the form below. Your 
input will assist the community in customizing appreciation gifts for both you and your classroom, making 
this celebration truly unforgettable.

Please submit the completed form by February 6, 2024.

Thank you for your dedication to education, and we look forward to celebrating your achievements in a way 
that reflects your unique contributions.

Name
Lisa

First
Gagnon

Last

Current School
Nicholson Elementary

Subject/Grade you are Currently Teaching
Art/ K - 5th

What is your favorite color?
Green

What is your favorite place to grab lunch or 
dinner?
Anything Mexican or Sushi

What are your favorite gift cards to receive? 
Amazon
Target

What are your favorite beverages?
Ollie Pops
Pink Drink (Starbucks)
Herbal tea



Please list 5 of your favorite things.
Decorating house
Creating Art with kids
Painting
Bubble Baths
Spending time outside

Please list 5 Items you would like for your 
classroom.
Storage bins for organizing Open Studio
Tempera paint sticks
Racks for storing clay pieces
Large classroom loom
Mr. Sketch Markers for students

If you currently have an Amazon wishlist for your classroom please include the link here. 
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/153ERMVO3D6JE?ref_=wl_share

This is only if you already have one created and not required. 

Is there anything else you would like your blitzer to know?
I am so grateful to have been selected as TOTY at Nicholson. It is a wonderful, small school with so many 
amazing people, students and staff. I have been blessed to recently have moved from teaching in the 
classroom (5th grade) to be the Art teacher. It is my dream job and I love everything about creating with 
children. They are truly artists in their own unique ways and I look forward to creating with them each day. 
I truly feel art is an outlet for helping students deal with the struggles in life. I want them to leave my 
classroom feeling better about themselves and life in general just by creating. Thank you for your support 
and generosity.


